
Dear people of God,  

 I am sending you a copy of a letter I am sending friends of Jesuran to alert them of the 

new Afghanistan Refugee Project which seems to have commenced in God's good time 

last week. We have settled two families and are about to meet  three more tomorrow. 

Blessings 

Ps Hilda Samuel 

 

 

However, needs are ever increasing, especially during the COVID pandemic and currently 

an influx of Afghan refugees as result of the Taliban crisis in Afghanistan who have been 

taken in by Victoria. Some of them have decided to settle down in the Dandenong Area to 

be closer to the Afghan community. 

  

As a result, Jesuran Welfare Services are re-settling numerous Afghanistan families who 

have recently arrived in Australia and who have just finished their quarantine. Jesuran has 

journeyed to re-settle thousands of Sri-Lankan refugees, and this involved supplying 

furniture, electrical items, linen, children’s toys, clothing for the family and basics needs to 

start a home. We desire to offer the very same, laced with the love of God for these 

Afghanistan families. 

  

Jesuran Welfare Services offers its welfare in faith, with donors who are ever decreasing due 

to these tough times. Therefore, we are seeking resources, funding and delivery fees for the 

goods to be delivered to be able to assist these vulnerable families. See further details 

below as to our requirements.  

  

As the Dear pants Christian Hymn 

 

Love and Blessings.  

Pastor Hilda Samuel 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zrCT90eSjVY

